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IN REPLY 
  REFER TO  

DLA DISTRIBUTION J3       
 
Licensing Assistance Team     Docket No. 030-33261 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety    License No. 37-30062-01 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 
2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA  19406-2713 
 
SUBJECT:  Notification of Change to Mailing Address 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
     

This letter is to notify your office that the US Postal Service has assigned a new mailing 
address for the physical location of DLA Distribution Headquarters.  The mailing address for our 
organization is now as follows: 

 
Brad Bellis, Current Operations 
DLA Distribution 
5430 Mifflin Ave, Suite 3150 
New Cumberland, PA 17070-5008 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notification please contact Mr. 

David Collins, Distribution Radiation Safety Officer, who can be reached at (717) 770-5623 or 
David.M.Collins@dla.mil.  

 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
      BRAD A. BELLIS 
      Director, Current Operations J3 

DLA Distribution 
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